
After 10 years, RECS International renewed its corporate 
identity.

Consider it a start for another 10-year period in which  
we want to further strengthen the voluntary market.
A voluntary market that in the end will drive new renewable 
power based on consumer choice.
 
On behalf of RECS International I would like to thank you  
all for your contributions to the association.
 
I wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
 
Kind regards,

Claes Hedenström
President RECS International
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